
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Wednesday  December 5, 2018 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

LATE START 
0 7:58 – 8:52 

1 8:58 – 9:45 

2 9:51 – 10:38 

3 10:44 – 11:41 

4 11:47 – 12:34 

5L 12:34 – 1:19 

6 1:25 – 2:12 

7 2:18 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 

KCSL Lunch in ASB 
BB B V @ North Trn. 6:30 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
12/6-SOTM Lunch 
12/6-8-Play With Honor- 
BB G V Trn. 
12/12-Late Start 
12/12-15-Kiwanis Trn.-BB B V 
12/17-Cramming for Finals 

 
SHAFTER HIGH VISION 

Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long standing 
traditions. 

 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
perspicacious (per spuh KAY 
shus) adj. of acute mental 
vision or discernment; keen 
 
Captivated by the breadth of 
its elegant façade, the 
perspicacious owners enlisted 
their trusted decorator to 
collaborate on a sensitive 
renovation. 

 

MENU 

BBQ Pulled Pork Sandwich 

 

STAFF 

TODAY-Late Start-SAT 
12/6-SOTM Lunch 
12/7-Staff Party @ Shipley’s 
12/12-Late Start 
12/12-Staff Open House  
12/19-21-Final Exam Schedule 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 

Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com  
▪Gen and Kelly Tanabe  Scholarship;  
deadline: December 31 
▪GE-Reagan Foundation  
Scholarship;  
deadline: January 4 
▪World Ag Expo Scholarship 
Application;  
deadline: January 19 
▪Bakersfieldcollege.ed/apply4money  
deadline: February 1 

 

 
 
 
 

FROM THE DEAN’S 
OFFICE 

Detention:  You have 5 days to 
serve your detention.  Detention 
can be served during lunch 
through the Dean’s office or 
after school in room 507 on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 
Thursdays.                                    
After school detention begins 
promptly at 3:10pm.  

ASB and Class Officers:  There will 
be a KCSL (Student Leaders) lunch 
TODAY with a special guest speaker; 
you won’t want to miss it!   
 
Swimmers:  If you are interested in 
participating on the Swim Team this 
year, there will be a meeting in Miss 
Davis’ room 705 tomorrow during 
lunch.  If you cannot make it, please 
stop by her room ASAP. 
 
Attention Key Club Members: 
Our next meeting will be tomorrow, 
the last 15 minutes of lunch in the 
ASB room. We need people to sign 
up for the canned food drive on 
December 12th and 13th at 3:30. In 
addition, we will be discussing our 
Christmas party scheduled for 
Friday, December 14th during lunch 
in the ASB room. See you all 
tomorrow! 
 
Alateen will meet tomorrow during 
lunch in room 902.  Bring your 
lunch. 
 
Attention all staff and students: 
The Key Club in partnership with the 
Kiwanis Club of Shafter will be 
participating in the annual canned 
food drive. The Key Club has decided 
to challenge every teacher and 
student in their 3rd period class to 
bring at least $1 for our “Change for a 
Change” campaign. We as a school 
are capable of contributing $1,500 or 
more to our needy families in Shafter. 
This money will go toward perishable 
food items such as flour, sugar, eggs, 
potatoes, and ham, that will be 
distributed to selected families who 
qualify on December 13th. The 
“Change for a Change” ends Friday.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students & Staff:  MEChA will be 
collecting toys for the needy children 
in our community. Every year, Shafter 
High MEChA provides about 200-300 
toys for the children. If you can 
donate a toy or two, or more, please 
bring them to Mr. Maldonado’s room 
410.  Ages range from infants to about 
early teens (14-16 years old). You 
don’t have to wrap them but if you 
would like to wrap them, please label 
gender and age. Let’s make these 
holidays cheerful for our children!! 
 
The 5th Annual Geek Streak is almost 
here!! This year’s theme is Disney! All 
the proceeds go to our AP Club, which 
helps to pay for tests, scholarships, 
and more!  If you would like to join us 
on January 12th for the 5k Fun Run, 
get a registration form from the 
activities office, front office, or Miss 
Davis in room 705. If you are an AP 
student, you need to get your 
paperwork in to Miss Davis by 
December 6th! This fundraiser is for 
you so we expect to see you there!  
 
From the Health Office:  Students are 
not allowed to carry or drink 
prescribed or over-the-counter pills or 
medication on campus without first 
checking with the Health Office.  All 
medication needs a medical 
authorization form completed by your 
doctor.  If you don’t have one, see 
Mrs. Hernandez in the Health Office. 
 
STUDENTS & STAFF:  Donate new or 
gently-used boys and girls coats to room 
600.  All sizes are needed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


